
LAKE GENEVA 

 

FISHING CLUB 

Visit us at: www.lakegenevafishingclub.com 
 

Wednesday, June 8, 2016 | 6:30 PM 

Ben Garvens – LGFC Club Member 

TOP OF THE LEADERBOARD FINISH: 

FROM THE BACK OF THE BOAT 
 

Garvens is the perfect example to demonstrate that fishing is a fun and 
rewarding experience regardless of whether you are on the front or the 

back of the boat.  Whether it is the 
opportunity to learn a new technique 
by watching others or just a chance 
to try out a variety of boats; co-
angling will definitely increase your 
fishing IQ and exposure to new 
ideas.  However, fishing as a co – 
angler does require a certain skill set 
to be consistently effective. 
 
Ben has been spending his springs, 
summers, and falls for the past two 

decades fishing the waters of South Eastern Wisconsin as a co-angler.  He 
revealed some of his unusual techniques during a panel discussion last fall. 
At this meeting, Ben will be sharing many additional ideas and valuable 
techniques specific to fishing from the back of the boat to bring you 
success when you are the non – boater! 
 

Club Meetings are on the 2nd Wednesday of each Month, March - November 

Cabela’s 
5225 Prairie Stone Parkway 

Hoffman Estates, IL 60192 

Guests 

Are Always Welcomed at our Meetings 

Fee is $5.00 | 6:30 PM Start 

 


